
Dear Representative:  

I am 100% against the proposal to allow Pharmacist to administer vaccines to children as young as 5 

years old. 

Please apply these questions when considering this new law to allow Pharmacists to administer vaccines 

to children.  

A Pharmacists is not a licensed medical doctor, there is zero reason a Pharmacist should be 

administering vaccines to children without a prescription from a licensed medical doctor.  

1) Does the Pharmacist have the child’s health records? NO 

2) Does the Pharmacist know which vaccines have already been administered? NO 

3) Does the Pharmacist have any reason to administer vaccines to children? NO 

This is the responsibility of the licensed pediatrician, not the pharmacist! 

Jolie McShane  


